
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS  
Human Resources Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: June 7, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Keith McDonald, Director of Human Resources 
 
Subject: Building and Facility Usage Rates 
 
 
 
 
Please add me to the agenda of the Finance Committee portion of the Board of Education Committee of the 
Whole Meeting on Monday, June 11, 2018.  I would like to provide an update on the building and facility 
usage rates.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


